
BOARD FOR PROFESSIONAL COUNSELORS, MARITAL AND FAMILY 
THERAPISTS, AND CLINICAL PASTORAL THERAPISTS  

 
POLICY STATEMENT REGARDING APPLICANT-SPOUSE  

OF AN ACTIVE DUTY MILITARY MEMBER 
 

The Board for Professional Counselors, Marital and Family Therapists, and Clinical 
Pastoral Therapists (“The Board”) adopts the following statement: 

 

An applicant-spouse of an active duty military member may apply to the 
Board for an exception to board rules regarding contact and supervision 
hour requirements. Each case will be decided on a case-by-case basis.  

 

Reason for Policy Statement: The Board wanted an applicant-spouse of an active duty military 
member to be able to request exceptions to Board rules to accommodate licensure.  

 

 

HISTORY: This Policy Statement was adopted by the Board for Professional Counselors, Marital 
and Family Therapists, and Clinical Pastoral Therapists on the 6th of December, 2019. (Time 
Stamp: 1:38).  
 


